
 
                            Congratulations, Class of 2017! 
 
Limited Number of Premium Graduation Seats on Sale 4/24/17 
The Hillsdale High School Foundation is offering a limited amount of premium graduation seats.  

This is an "upgrade" to the existing seats assigned by the school to your family.  Secure your 

seats with an unrestricted donation to the Hillsdale High School Foundation. Your donation will 

go towards funding academic excellence at Hillsdale.  Please read the following contract 

carefully and check each box.  
 

  I understand that these seats are “upgrades” to the existing seats assigned to me by the     

school. To qualify for more than the allotted 4 seats per family, I will follow the school 

guidelines found on the HHS 2017 Graduation Seating Ticket Request Form. 
 

My tickets will be available for pick up by my student at the regular ticket pick up on the 

morning of June 1st. These tickets will be brought to the VIP entrance at Graduation where 

my party will be ushered to our premium seats marked with my graduate’s name. 
 

I understand that no guarantees for placement can be made within the row category I have 

selected and are on a first come first served basis as the Foundation receives my form and 

payment.  

 

I would like _______ (number of) seats and I prefer to be seated as follows:  

ROWS 4-7 @ $85 per seat (Enter through the VIP entrance to be escorted to your 

 reserved seat.  You will not need to stand in the general entrance line).  

ROWS 1- 3 @ $140 per seat (these spaces come with all of the above plus One  

 Premium reserved parking space per family order). 

 

Graduate Name __________________________ Parent Name ___________________________ 

 

Phone ____________________________    Email _____________________________________ 

 

Payment Options: 

  Check:  Check Amount: $_____________  Check # ____________   

Make check payable to:  Hillsdale High School Foundation. 

Visa/Mastercard:  Visa/MC # ______________________  Exp (Month/Year) ____________ 
 

Please drop this form off at school’s main office c/o HHS FOUNDATION, beginning April 24, 

2017, or mail to: HHSF 63Bovet Road, #218 San Mateo CA 94402 

Questions? Kindly contact Jennifer Russell, Executive Director at 

execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org 
Thank you for supporting Hillsdale High School! 
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